## NCR Regional Council Cory Beauregard Member at Large Report April 1, 2016 to July 31, 2016

As a newly elected member at large at the AGM held mother's day weekend May 7 & 8, 2016, I did not have or was assigned to a portfolio. I made a request to Larry Rousseau the week before the NCR Regional Council Executive meeting in June for a list of the portfolios that were available.

At my first Executive council meeting held on June 7, 2016, Larry advised me that he would like that I assist Mike Chartrand on the Stewards Initiative. Since then the Stewards Initiative working group have held 2 meetings (June 8 and June 22) where we have discussed options for upcoming Stewards Training Courses and reinitiating the Stewards Working Group.

I would like to send a thank you out to Sisters Behiye Cinkilic, Johanne Labine & Ann Marie Bainsbridge for their assistance, to Brother Mike Chartrand for taking the lead on this portfolio, also a special thanks to Brother André Poliquin for coordinating and for his guidance of our meetings.

Thank you Brothers & Sisters,

Cory Beauregard